
 

Nick4lynnwood replied Mon, 19 August 2019 at 6:57PM 

to: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

 

We followed the rules as best as we knew, and if I recall correctly had written "Paid for by Elect 

Nick" "Paid for by Elect Ashkan" and "Paid for by Elect Naz" on the bottom of our individual 

candidate websites. 

 

As soon as we were made aware of violations, I worked with my web designer to correct them in 

conjunction with recommendations from our PDC rep.  In fact, we had to fix it multiple times to 

get it just right with feedback from the PDC officer. 

 

Everything was done in good faith. 

 

Is there anything else you need to know?  I am unclear what the problem is at this point and am 

unsure what is being asked for and what there is to do. 

 

--Nick 
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